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A bit about me… 

Amidst the challenges of the lockdown, I made the brave decision to 

relocate with my two children from London to Blacon. The move 

proved to be the right choice as my children have thrived at Dee Point, 

a school that offers a nurturing environment and a holistic approach 

to education. My daughter is in her final year and has made 

remarkable progress in her studies thanks to the school's exceptional 

provision for additional needs. As a parent, I have undergone 

extensive training and workshops to better understand my children's 

needs, and I am eager to use my experience in Special Educational 

Needs and Disability to support the school's arrangements for 

meeting these needs.  

  

My background in business has taken a back seat as I pursue my 

passion for education and volunteering. I am currently studying 

Geography and serving as a student ambassador for the Royal 

Geography Society. My ultimate goal is to make a positive impact on 

young people's lives through school governance. 

 


